
  

 

 

 

 

Notice of Motion – Request for Report on Policies Regarding 
the Collection of Personal Information (Fare Inspection 
Program) 

TTC Board Decision 

The TTC Board, at its meeting on April 11, 2019 adopted the following Member motion: 

1. The TTC Board direct the Chief Executive Officer report back to the July 10, 2019 
meeting on the policies and procedures currently in place to govern the 
enforcement, training, collection, retention, access, sharing, and destruction of all 
personal information collected as part of the fare inspection program, and that this 
report include a breakdown of the demographic information of those individuals who 
have had their information collected in the past 2 years. 

2. That the report include an Equity Impact Evaluation. 
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